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Dear Anne.

I am writing to thank you and congratulate you and your team for your extraordinary volunteering
efforts of the group 'Help on the Hill'during the Coronavirus pandemic.

These are unprecedented and challenging times for us all, and I am so delighted, as well as heartened,
to see such marvellous initiatives within our communities from people like you who have responded
in such a magnificent way to the enonnous national challenge we have faced.

I appreciate that yours is one of many local voluntary efforts at this time, and whilst I would want to
thank each and every person who has helped the national effort, I wanted to write to thank you
personally for all of your efforts in this initiative. I am sure that you may have received support from
family, friends and neighbours, and I should be grateful if you would pass on my thanks to each and
every one ofthem

It is fair to say that these challenging times are showing our communif and our country at their very
best, and I have been truly humbled to hear of some of the extraordinary initiatives thatarehappening
in the towns, villages and rural communities across my constituency, of which I am proud to serve.

I hope that, in due course, I shall be able to thank you in person, but in the meantime, I wish you well,
and, once again, thank you very much for your efforts. If I can ever be of any assistance to you, then
please do not hesitate to contact me.

With best wishes,

TOM PURSGLOVE MP
MEMBEROF PARLIAMENT
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